Dear Chair Nathanson and members of the Committee,
Recreational marijuana laws in Oregon were created with the Cole Memo as its guiding light to avoid federal intervention.

| oppose HB 2015. Like HB 2014, this bill also promotes the diversion of a Schedule | across state lines primarily into the state of
Idaho which is not in the spirit of the Cole Memo.

The Marijuana Tax Revenue should be the same for all counties. All cities. And, distributions should come from the tax revenue
distribution formula as it is now. That is fair.

Please do not pass this bill. Diversion is diversion. Even in cities like Ontario, Oregon.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Sunnie Day Sanchez
Corvallis, Oregon



